
School Board Meeting:    May 29, 2018 
 
Subject: Management Plan for Lead-in-Water 
 
Presenter:      John Heltunen, Director 
       Buildings and Grounds 
 
 
SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 

 
Recommend approval 

 

  
  

DESCRIPTION: 
 

  
Minnesota Statute 121A.335 requires public school buildings serving pre-
kindergarten and K-12 to have a plan to test for lead in potable water sources 
every 5 years and adopt the plan by School board approval by July 1, 2018. 
Districts may adopt the model plan as developed by MDE in consult with the MN 
Department of Health, or adopt an alternative plan.  
 
The enclosed plan would be considered an alternative plan, but it does meet all 
the required benchmarks of the model plan. It was created with the assistance of 
our Health and Safety consultant to reflect the testing program that we have had 
in place for our district since the fall of 2013.  

 
  

If you have any questions about this project, please feel free to call me at 763-
682-8773. 


